The Richmond News Leader

February 17, 1981

The Rev. Charles A. Kelly St. Mary's Catholic Church 9418 Gayton Road Richmond, Virginia 23229

Dear Father Kelly:

Thank you so much for agreeing to write a Holy Week sermon for Saturday, April 18.

As I explained over the telephone, the sermon should be 400 words long. Some pastors stay strictly with the biblical story. Others apply the events of Holy Week to today's world. It's your choice.

The deadline is March 31. I'll be watching the mail for your biography. If you can drop your sermon off personally, we'll take a picture of you in our studios. There will be no charge to you, and I'll send you a copy of the print for your use.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 649-6407. And please disregard the mailing address at the top of the page. Our new address is The News Leader, P.O. Box C-32333, Richmond, Va. 23293.

Thanks again. I haven't been out to your church yet, but I've heard good things about you, and I know your sermon will shine.

Sincerely,

Dawn Chase

Religion Writer

Dawn Chase

